
 

 
 
 
 
With the financial assistance of the NSW Governments Local 
Sports Grants Program, the Jervis Bay Sailing Club is proud to 
announce that we have fitted a new Yamaha four stroke outboard 
motor to our club RIB, which will improve our ability to host sail 
training programs, deliver power boat operators’ courses and 
major regatta.  The RIB can now be utilised to support other like-
minded clubs hosting major events by providing reliable on water 
support. 
 
The club has already provided on water safety support for the 
recent Callala Bay Primary School sports program for kids along 
with a power boat operators course and is about to provide on 
water support to Nowra Community Sailing Club Annual 



marathon event and, is about to host 48 boats entered in the Aero 
Class  National Championships. 
 
Without the support of NSW Government Local Sports Grants 
Program this outboard motor purchase would not have been 
possible, while ensuring our activates have improved our 
environmental footprint through reduced exhaust emissions. 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 



 

 
 


